
From: arnaud delorme 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 December 2007 10:02 AM
To: Gay Brown
Subject: RE: Arno
 
Hi Mrs Brown

Thank you for the patience during the pronunciation and accent reduction lessons. At the end of the 
day I think it was more difficult for you (to keep repeating repeating correct sounds all the lessons 
through for me) than for me! :)

More seriously I have appreciated very much your dedication, and the "method” of the teaching: 
good humour, nice area to study in, nice atmosphere, studying at the pace of the student.
Thank you very much Mrs Brown and...joyeux Noel !! 
                                                     Arnaud


